April 22, 2018 will mark the 120th anniversary of Corpus Christi's establishment as a Parish! To celebrate this momentous occasion we are seeking to purchase an anniversary Monstrance for our annual Corpus Christi Procession. In thanksgiving for your generosity in our endeavor, donor names and/or names of those you wish to memorialize will be included on our ceremonial plaque to be on display from the Feast of Corpus Christi to Thanksgiving of 2018. If you are interested in contributing, please complete the form below and return to the parish office by March 31,2018.

In Honor of _	In me	emory of		
Name (please				
My gift to CC	CC: \$25	60\$120	Other_	
Name				L. TR
Address				
City		_State	Zip <u>.</u>	
Tel				A.
Email	<u> </u>		•	<u></u>

PLEASE MAKE CHECK PAYABLE AND SEND TO

Corpus Christi Church

199 Clark Street

Buffalo, New York 14212

Any questions, please call 716.896.1050